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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

PROPOSED RESOLUTION SETTING FORTH FINDINGS 
REGARDING ANTICIPATED ENERGY COST SAVINGS 
AND OTHER BENEFITS FROM ENTERING INTO AN 
ENERGY SERVICE CONTRACT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the City Council of 
the City of Lakewood on the adoption of a proposed resolution setting forth findings 
required by Government Code section 4217.12 regarding anticipated energy cost 
savings and other benefits from entering into an energy service contract for the design, 
procurement and installation of energy efficient HVAC, lighting retrofits, electric 
upgrades, roof replacement and other infrastructure upgrades at certain City sites. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing will be held on TUESDAY, 
September 10, 2024, at 7:30 P.M., in the City Council Chambers at the Civic Center, 
5000 Clark Avenue, Lakewood, California.  All persons interested may appear at that 
time and testify in this matter. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that if you challenge the aforementioned action in court, 
you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public 
hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City at, or 
prior to, the public hearing. 
 
DATED this 26th day of August, 2024. 
 
 
 
Jo Mayberry, CMC 
City Clerk 
 


